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Dear Jefferson Families, 
 
 
Our incredible Jefferson School Marching Band blew away the spectators with their march 
down Main Street in Disneyland this past Thursday. Starting at It’s A Small World and ending 
in Towns Square, they entertained the crowd with and led the afternoon Disneyland parade. 
The band, color guard, and drum majors have been working extra hard during and after school 
to prepare for this event. I’d like to thank the staff 
and parents for their efforts in supporting our 
students for this amazing once in a lifetime 
opportunity. 
 
Spring Break starts this Friday and school will 
resume on Monday, April 22. CAASPP testing 
will begin on Tuesday, April 23 and end on 
Tuesday, May 7. We have a two-hour block of 
time each morning for students to test. Your child 
will be in an interrupted testing session so please 
plan accordingly. Furthermore, students must be 
dropped off on time, bring ear buds, and get a good night’s sleep every night. We will provide a 
special homemade snack for the students after testing and they sure do look forward to them 
every year!!! 
 
Open House is this Wednesday, April 17 from 6:00-7:00pm. Join us in celebrating another 
successful year by visiting our classrooms and socializing. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, communication, and taking the time to read our 
newsletter.  Feel free to contact me at any time at awooten@sjcoe.net or (209) 835-3053 with 
any questions, comments, or suggestions. 

 

Alyssa Wooten 

Principal 
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Please join us for our last meeting of the year! 

5/8/19 at 3:30pm @ Monticello 

OPEN POSITION: Do you have a student at Jefferson and want to do more to 
support our schools? Join the MJPFA Board as a Jefferson VP for the 2019-2010 school year! 
Have fun and be a part of important decision making issues throughout the year. No 
experience needed.  Please contact Alexis at alexis.imperial@gmail.com for more details. 

HELP NEEDED!  We are in need of some extra hands to help us decorate and 
setup the Jefferson Staff Appreciation Lunch on Tuesday, 5/7. Please contact Alexis at the 
email address above if you can help.  
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JEFFERSON SCHOOL DISTRICT DRESS CODE GUIDELINES 
ACCEPTABLE TOPS 

  

NOT ACCEPTABLE TOPS 

 

  
ACCEPTABLE BOTTOMS 

 

NOT ACCEPTABLE BOTTOMS 

 
  
ACCEPTABLE SHOES 

 

NOT ACCEPTABLE SHOES 
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